
 

DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Post the public notice issued yesterday following the regrettable hacking of the Speaker 

of Council, Cllr. Xolani Shozi’s mobile phone with number 060 980 7791, employees, 

stakeholders and the public at large are thus informed that the Speaker will be utilizing 

mobile number 063 785 9328 only for communication purposes going forward.  

Once more, the public is urged to be aware that a text message or any other form of 

communication attempting to solicit money for any reason is NOT from the Speaker. 

The matter has been duly reported to the relevant authorities and anyone who may have 

fallen victim to the scam is accordingly advised to contact the nearest South African Police 

Station. 

 

MR. LWAZI CINDI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER  

23 November 2023 
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